No. EDN-HE(21)A( 03)06/2020-V-Vol-I
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh

Dated: Shimla-171001 the
lo

All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education,

Himachal Pradesh
Subject: Regarding preventing measures to be taken after reopening of Schools.
Memo:

In continuation to this Directorate letter of even number dated 16"
October, 2021 on the subject cited above.

In this context, keeping in view of the safety and security of school
students you are once again directed to ensure that the thermal scanning of each student is he
done properly on daily basis and the SOPs issued from time to time by this Directorate as well as
the Gol, Ministry of Edycation, regarding social distancing / wearing face masks / sanitization
etc. be strictly followed. In case of any symptoms of flue / fever in any student immediate
information be ensured to the parents of the students. Health Department, Sub Divisional

Magistrate and this Directorate. (\

Director of Higher Education.
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-I
Endst. No. Even dated Shimla—I the 22" October, 2021
Copy to :
L. The Secretary (Education) to the Govt. of HP for information please.
2. All the Principals of GSSS / Headmasters of GHS with the directions to follow /
compliance the above directions strictly.

3. Technical Officer. IT Cell to upload this letter on the Departmental Website(\

4. Guard File.

Director of Higher Education.
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla



